
 
 
For immediate release — Friday, May 31, 2024 
 

University to welcome incoming students at popular 
Ahead of the Herd event 
 
Having just graduated over 1,400 students during Spring 2024 Convocation, the 
University of Lethbridge is readying for its next generation of students with the annual 
Ahead of the Herd event. 
 
WHAT: Ahead of the Herd orientation event 
 
WHEN: Saturday, June 1, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 
WHERE: 1st Choice Savings Centre Gymnasium 

Ahead of the Herd (AOTH) is designed for students who are starting their studies at 
ULethbridge in the fall semester. AOTH is an opportunity for incoming students to meet 
faculty, staff and current students who have experienced the same excitement and 
nervousness of starting a post-secondary journey. Students and their families get an 
opportunity to hear from those on campus about all the great opportunities and 
resources available to them as they begin post-secondary life. The theme of the day is 
fun! 
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Contact: 
 
Natasha Reners 
Coordinator, Orientation & Transition  
Student Enrolment & Registrar Services  
403-632-9664 

Kendra Fuglerud 
Assistant Registrar — Curriculum and Student Records 
403-331-9401 

 


